From: Katie Dillon

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: public comment submission
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:22:31 PM

Hi! Submitting this for public comment this evening:

I wanted to voice support for making the Trans Day of Visibility a recognized day here in
Malden. When we recognize and uphold our trans siblings, we uphold the best in each other
and allow everyone to show their true selves. This is a good thing! As a cisgender queer
person living in Malden, I want all members of our community to feel safe living their lives
out loud. There's a lot for queer people to fear right now. And sometimes a spotlight can feel
unsafe. But we should have a spotlight for people that want to step into it and create a safe
space for them to do so. Trans queer people deserve to feel loved and adored. I hope this
resolution passes quickly and easily! Let's uplift each other.

- Katie Dillon
198 Mount Vernon St
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